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Notice to Mariners 017.2019 Dated 21.03.2019

Expected Tidal Surge

Mariners are advised that due to current tidal surge forecasts, there is a tidal
surge of between 40cm and 75cm expected to occur close to High Water on
this Saturday 23™ PM tide, between 1900 and 2000 GMT.

This could elevate the tidal levels to 8.96M (Dock Sill).

Mariners are advised to take appropriate precautions to ensure safety of their
vessels/moorings on berths.

This notice does not override any official Flood Warnings which may or may
not be issued by the Environment Agency.

This Notice is self-cancelling.
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